
From: Fred Stoltz [mailto:fstoltz@jamescompany.com]  

Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2010 8:45 AM 
To: 'nkovac@milwaukee.gov' 

Subject: A vote in favor of the Greenwich Park Apartments project. 

 

Nik, 

 

I am a homeowner  on the 3400 block of Cramer St.    I wish to throw my full support behind 

Mercy Housing’s plans to provide affordable housing on the East Side.    I encourage you to 

support the Greenwich Park Apartments project.    As you know, we have two wonderful schools 

in that immediate neighborhood,  Catholic East Elementary and Maryland Ave. Public School, to 

serve the children who would be new to the neighborhood.    Providing affordable housing is the 

right thing to do.   Increasing the tax base is icing on the cake.   

 

Fred Stoltz 

3426 N. Cramer St. 

(414) 963-0736 

 


